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INTRODUCTION

This report, the fourteenth in a series of

quarterly progress reports issued by the Research

Laboratory of Electronics, contains a review of the

research activities of the Laboratory during the

three-month period ending June 30, 1949. Inasmuch

as this is a preliminary report only, no results

should be considered final. Since the last report,

Professor J. A. Stratton has become Provost of the

Institute, and Professor A. G. Hill has succeeded

him as Director of the Laboratory. Professor J. B.

Wiesner has become Associate Director.




